
To our valued members, 

In response to the rapidly changing environment regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
and government guidance of limiting group gatherings and social distancing, the 
decision has been made to postpone the Annual Meeting of the Members.  

As stated previously, the safety of our members, employees and community are our 
number one priority, and I believe postponing the event is the appropriate decision. A 
new date and location will be determined as the COVID-19 threat diminishes.  

We also want you to be aware of our capabilities to serve you now and in the future. 
CREDIT UNION offers home banking, remote deposit capture, ATM and Call Center 
services to meet your daily banking needs. We also offer other digital solutions such as 
e-sign for loans and other necessary signature-based transactions. We strongly 
encourage our members who wish to visit us at our branch locations to take advantage 
of our drive-thru lanes and minimize exposure to our team members.  

As your credit union, we care about your physical and financial health and hope to keep 
you safe through our efforts.   

 


